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SEAS Office for Diversity Inclusion and Belonging invites prospective PhD
students to attend our virtual networking mixer. 

Attendees will engage with Harvard faculty, graduate students, and
researchers in a session designed to answer their questions regarding the
grad school experience at SEAS.

These programs are designed to broaden pathways to support greater
inclusion and equity in STEM.

SEAS Recruitment and
Networking Webinar

Wednesday, October 11 at 5:30 pm

Register at  https://tinyurl.com/seasphd


